
 

Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

2. GOOD NEIGHBOUR AWARD 
 
 Mr Murray Campbell of Belfast was congratulated by the Board on his support to his neighbour 

(Mr R T Belworthy, 3/A Mayo Place, Belfast) and was presented with a Good Neighbour Award 
certificate and voucher. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


